From: Ruth Cavanagh <ruthcavanaghl0@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 9:01 PM

To: Cavanagh, Ruth; Canton, Gerald; SRV fiscalofficer; SRV adminassist; SRV Mayor; SRV streets; Rizzo,
Michael

Subject: Re: Property mtg. 7/11/24

I Some people who received this message don't often get email from ruthcavanagh10@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Addition: The railings are now installed at Rarick Cemetery, so hopefully this helps folks paying respects, to
climb the old stairs. Thanks again to Tim for getting it done, with Ken Roby.

On Fri, Jul 12, 2024, 5:02 PM Ruth Cavanagh <ruthcavanagh10@gmail.com> wrote:

The regularly scheduled, sunshined Properties meeting was called to order by Cavanagh at 1:01pm, July
11, 2024. Attendees were Councilmen Canton & Cavanagh, Streets Commissioner Alder, Chief Rizzo.

Rizzo explained updates to the proposed Drone garage. There had been a suggestion at Council to wait
until the Village Reserve study was completed, however Rizzo feels compelled to move forward before
weather inhibits building. Funding up to $150K is assured.

Architectural drawings need to be completed and approver by ABR & Planning. There have been 3 offers of
blueprints, ranging from $2,500 - $10,000, tbd. Electrical will need to be upgraded from 100 to 200 amp.

Building to be detached, approximately 10 ft. south on driveway edge. Cavanagh suggested breezeway or
cover so officers don't walk in snow, slush, etc.

Streets Alder discussed the itemized pricing for our Rocky Mountain double bathroom. Canton gave price
list to FO to distribute to Council at August meeting. ADA discussed, will be compliant. Options chosen are
gender signs, vent & latch.

Alder working with Underground Railroad Eagle Scout candidate, Jack Overman. Committee decision to
forgo brick walkway to Harvey Butterfly Garden, but to mow closer in case wheelchair access

necessary. South Park Masons flagpole will have brick surround soon. Bench and plague have arrived, will
also be placed soon. Alder will talk with Judith Mitchell/Davey Tree again regarding Rain Garden; was to be
completed in late June.

Tim Alder plans last work day will be 8/21/24, given vacation and flex time settling. Cavanagh and Canton
agree Alder will be very difficult to replace, are very sorry to see him go.

Next meeting scheduled for August 15, 2024.

Respectfully submitted,
Ruth Cavanagh



